

Outwood Primary Academy Littleworth Grange

Littleworth Lane, Lundwood, Barnsley, South Yorkshire, S71 5RG Tel: +44(0)1226 777530

Web: www.littleworth.outwood.com

Executive Principal: Mr Lee Wilson Principal: Mrs Gemma Kilner

Friday 15th September 2017

Many thanks for your support,

Dear Parents.

On Friday 22nd September, children in Year 5 will be leaving the school premises to walk along the footpath that runs behind school to the Dearne Valley Park. Once at the Dearne Valley Park, the Year 5 children will then walk alongside the river Dearne, completing sketches, surveys and map skills work. This activity links to Year 5 children's learning in geography and will be a fun and exciting way to engage them with their Explore: Raging Rivers topic. There is no cost for this trip and the children will need to be in their usual school uniform but we do ask that they wear safe, sensible and sturdy footwear for the walk to and from the river. We shall leave after lunch on Friday and will be back in school for the usual 3:15 pick-up time.

Please complete the permission slip below to indicate whether you give permission for us to take your child on this local area river study.

Mrs. G. Barr and Mrs. S. Robinson

Teachers

Y5 Dearne Valley Park walk

Child's name: ______ Class:

I give permission for my child to participate on

the local area river study trip to the Dearne Valley Park on Friday 22nd
September 2017

Parent signature: _____

Outwood Grange Academies Trust is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales (No. 06995649)

Registered office: Potovens Lane, Outwood, Wakefield, West Yorkshire WFI 2PF

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This letter, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain privileged information.

Any unauthorised review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited.

If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the Outwood Grange Academies Trust and destroy all copies of the original letter: